

R.F. Harrod, Esc.,

34 Campden hill Gardens,

W.8.

46, Gordon Square, Bloomsbury.

6th January, 1931.

My dear Roy,

I did not mean to discourage you too much about the idea of work in London. It is only that I didn't want you to be under any illusions about the London School. I think there is a great deal to be said for your own happiness in some sort of a stir-about after the Censorship comes to an end. So don't drop the idea. I wonder if it would not be possible to think of some sort of double life between London and Oxfordwhich would justify you in having chambers of your own in London all the year round. I am sure you ought to have that, and that you would do well to get some dog-hole of your own in London, even if it is only for the vacations.

Yours ever,

374